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For the Oregon Congress to pass legislation which makes it impossible for the 

People of Oregon to present initiatives for citizens of every district to vote is 

absolutely shameful.  What are you afraid of?  You, the State government, have 

close to 4,000 pieces of legislation, (rules, laws, regulation, red tape, taxes) you wish 

to levy on the taxpayers; but here you are ready to  outlaw the citizens from placing 

legislation on the ballot.    

 

:It is not necessary to have "equal number of voters from each district" to sign a 

petition in order to have it on the ballot.  The ballot will gather the votes that will 

decide if the people do or do not want the item to become law.  By passing this bill, it 

proves the leadership of this State wants to exclude the People from having a voice 

in government.  Terrible. 


